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Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited 
(A Govt. Of India Undertaking) 

Power Sector – Northern Region, 
Plot  No.  25 , Sector - 16A , 

Distt. Gautam Budh  Nagar,  Noida – 201 301 
Uttar Pradesh, India 

Phone: 0091-0120 - 2416500 / 2416232 
Email: cs@bhel.in/ gvr@bhel.in 

 
CORRIGENDUM – 06 Dated 10/10/2019 

 
Sub: “EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) FROM CIVIL PARTIES TO ASSOCIATE WITH 
BHEL FOR EXECUTION CIVIL WORKS OF EPC HYDROELECTRIC PROJECTS IN J&K 
AND OTHER PARTS OF INDIA”. 

 
EOI NO. BHEL/NR/SCT/EOI/1166 

 
The Corrigendum contains following amendment and shall be a part of the above EOI; 

 
1) The due date of bid submission is hereby extended from 10/10/2019 

(15:00 Hrs) to 24/10/2019 (15:00 Hrs) Indian Standard Time. Bids 
shall now be opened on 24/10/2019 at 15:30 Hrs (Indian Standard 
Time). 

 
2) All other terms and conditions against this EOI shall remain unchanged. 
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